
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 11, 2012 
 
 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  EB-2012-0138 - Hydro Ottawa Limited 2013 IRM Rate Application Decision and Order 
 
Hydro Ottawa has reviewed the Decision and Order issued by the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“Board”) on December 6, 2012, related to our 2013 Distribution Rates and requests that the 
Appendix A to the Decision and Order: Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and Sheets 11-14 of the 
Hydro Ottawa_2013 IRM Rate Generator_Final model be corrected as follows: 
 

 For all rate classes except MicroFIT, the Service Charges be updated to reflect the values 
shown on Sheet 9 of the Hydro Ottawa_2013 IRM Rate Generator_Final model.   

 For the rate classes GS 50 to 1,499 kW, GS 1,500 to 4,999 kW, Large Use, Streetlighting, 
Sentinel Lighting and Standby, the Distribution Volumetric rates be updated to reflect the 
values shown on Sheet 9 of the Hydro Ottawa_2013 IRM Rate Generator_Final model.   

 For all rate classes, the Low Voltage Service rates be shown with 5 decimal places not just 
four. 

 
We appreciated the Board’s attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact the undersigned at (613) 738-5499 ext 7499 or via email at janescott@hydroottawa.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 

 
Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
 
 


